
Riverside Greenhouses 
 

We wish you a Happy Holiday Season and 

a New Year filled with 

Peace and Prosperity 

 

We value our relationship with you and look 

forward to working 

with you throughout 2025! 

 

Foliage Plants Coming in January!!! 

Stay tuned for our Winter Availability to 

hit your inbox last week of January... 
 
 

 Poinsettias Limited Availability 
We have various sizes/colors....  

Please call 908-850-9200 


